

March 2, 2021

Mr. Tom Kaplun Treasurer L.I. Golf Course Superintendents' Association P.O. Box 84 Wading River, NY 11792

Dear Mr. Kaplun,

Since the start of the pandemic, Long Island Cares has been on the front lines of providing for hungry Long Island Families, and we could not have done it without you!

Thank you for your gift of \$5,000.00 on 02/16/2021. Your generous donation provides food and household goods at our six First Stop Food Pantries and emergency distribution sites, supports more than 340 community partners in Nassau and Suffolk, provides home deliveries of food, and other life-changing services.

You have helped to feed your neighbors in need. You have helped spread the word that hunger exists on Long Island. You are making a difference in the lives of families who count on Long Island Cares to put enough food on the table. You have made it possible to provide more fresh food to clients. Children will go to bed less hungry at night. Seniors will suffer less hardship. And for all of that, we thank you. Your neighbors thank you.

With your help, Long Island Cares will continue to serve the community. Thank you for your unwavering support!

Sincerely,

Katherine M. Fritz, Chief Development & Communications Officer

KMF:tg

** This donation is tax-deductible under the limits of federal & state laws. No goods or services were received in whole or in part in consideration of this donation. Federal Tax ID #11-2524512.